

ALL ABOUT WHALES!

A. Read the text and choose the correct answer

Whales are mammals! They breathe air like us, the humans. Also, they rise to the surface of the water to breathe. They don't live in cities but in the oceans of the world. Do you know there are many different kinds of whales? For example, some are the killer whale, humpback whale, and grey whale.

Whales are some of the largest animals! The largest one is the blue whale. It can grow to be a hundred feet long and weigh as much as 15 elephants. It is the largest animal on earth.

Whales leap out of the water. They also dive and roll. Whales dive to get food. Besides, some whales can dive more than a mile down! Also, we can find them in zoos, public aquariums, and entertainment parks. These whales live in large glass tanks. They learn things very easy. They are trained to play with a ball, leap, and dive down deep for different objects.

1. What type of animals are the whales?

☐

fish

☐

mammals

☐

insects

2. Where do they go to breathe?

☐

under the water

☐

to the surface of the water

3. Where do they live?

☐ in the river

☐ in the sea

☐ in the ocean

4. What's the largest animal in the world?

☐ blue whale

☐ shark

☐ elephant

5. Where can't we find whales?

☐ shops

☐ zoos

☐ public aquariums

6. What the whales are not trained to do?

☐ swim

☐ dive down

☐ leap

B. Choose one marine animal (animal that lives in water) and search about it on the Internet. Share the link here.